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MV Lituya | Currently in Service 
Currently providing service between Ketchikan and Annette Bay. 

 
MV Matanuska | Currently in Service 
Currently providing service from Bellingham to the communities of Ketchikan, Wrangell, Petersburg, 
Kake, Sitka, Juneau, Haines and Skagway. 
 
MV Aurora | Currently in Service 
Currently providing service to the communities of Whittier, Cordova, Valdez, Tatitlek and Chenega Bay 
in Prince William Sound. 
 
MV Tazlina | Currently in Service 
Currently providing service to northern panhandle communities including Angoon, Gustavus, Hoonah, 
Juneau, Haines, and Skagway. 
 
MV LeConte | Currently in Overhaul 
The LeConte is at Vigor Shipyard Ketchikan for its annual winter overhaul through March 28th, 2022. 
 
MV Kennicott | Currently in Overhaul 
The Kennicott is at Vigor Shipyard Ketchikan for its annual winter overhaul through April 21st, 2022 
 
MV Tustumena | Currently in Overhaul  
The Tustumena is at JAG Shipyard Seward starting their federal CIP. The Tustumena is expected to 
return to service on July 7th, 2022.  
 
MV Columbia | Currently in Overhaul Status 
Vessel is currently in overhaul at the Ketchikan Shipyard. Finalizing overhaul boiler work. 
 
MV Hubbard | Currently in Layup 
Federal CIP project has been awarded. Vessel CIP has started at Vigor shipyard Ketchikan. 
 
MV Malaspina | Currently in Layup 
Vessel currently laid up in Ward Cove, Ketchikan Alaska. Layup status is the result of insufficient 
operating funds. Approximately $45 million needed for steel repair work and overhaul. 
 
* Service dates are best estimates and may change based on vessel repair progress and 
completion. 
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